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Thomson Middle School Teacher Receives Literacy Project Grant 
 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Mrs. 
Stacey Kincer from Thomson Middle 
School was awarded the Cheryl 
Daniels Memorial Literacy Project 
Grant from Delta Kappa Gamma 
(DKG), an international society for key 
women educators. Kincer, who is a 
reading coach, received $500 to 
expand her classroom library.  
 
“I am very honored to receive the 
Cheryl Lynn Daniels Award for my 

classroom,” said Kincer. “My students and I will ensure we continue to share the love of reading 
through this generous grant.  
 
Dr. Amy Fouse, English Language Arts Coordinator, said, “Ms. Kincer is a teacher who models her 
love for reading with her students each and every day.  She is an inspiration to her students and also 
to her colleagues!” 
 
This is the third year this grant has been presented. One of Daniels’ wishes was to offer a grant for 
middle school classroom literacy projects. The grant is funded by donations in her memory, and DKG 
accepts donations in support of this and other grant funds. For more information about DKG, visit 
www.dkg.com.   
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Photo: Pictured from left to right: Scott Wynn, Principal of Thomson Middle; Jami Moore, Assistant 
Principal of Thomson Middle, Stacey Kincer (center); Pam Knauer, DKG Scholarship Chairman, and 
Amy Fouse. 
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